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Dear Ms. Espinosa,

I have the pleasure to forward attached herewith the Nationally
Determined Contribution (NDC) of the State of Qatar in accordance with
decisions 1/CP.19, 1/CP.20 & in line with decision 24/CP.18 and the
provisions and principles of the United Nations Framework Convention on
Climate Change (UNFCCC).

I would like to note that this communication reflects an enhanced
ambition by the State of Qatar towards reducing its overall emissions in
response to the guidance set forth in Article 4.4 of the Paris Agreement. Qatar
intends to reduce 25% of its GHG emissions by the year 2030, relative to
baseline scenario {Business-As-Usual (BAU)}.

Please accept, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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Alya Ahmed S. Al-Thani

Ambassador
Permanent Representative

Ms. Patricia Espinosa

Executive Secretary of the UNFCCC
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